
VDOT RESEALING PROJECT SPRING-SUMMER 2020 
To find out the locations of VDOT’s resealing project in the 

Broadlands/Brambleton area, please refer to the green highlighted 
areas in this map.  Please note that in order for VDOT to perform the 

work, all pavement markings must be removed before the sealant can 
be applied, as it does not bond properly with markings still on the 

asphalt.  Temporary markings are placed in certain locations during the 
road work, but not at all locations.  After the sealant is applied, there is 
a curing process that must finish before permanent markings are placed 
on the road’s surface.  Per VDOT, this project will continue for a period 

of time and is weather dependent, but once it is complete all the 
crosswalks will be in much better condition than they were before. 

Questions? Please contact VDOT at 
https://www.virginiadot.org/info/contactus.asp. 
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